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What has been happening this week?  

In RE…  Theme: Justice and Fairness and how these shine throw Jesus words. We learned about the 

Easter symbols that Christians use to celebrate Easter.  

In English…We have been exploring the illustrations from our new book for this term. The children don’t 

know the tittle yet, this will be revealed next week.  

 In Maths…We have been revisiting counting in 2s, 5s, 10s, and 3s. We also learned about making equal 

and unequal groups.  

In History… We have started our topic on Charles Darwin. 

In Art … We are going to explore and learn about Eric Carle paper making and collage. 

In PE…  We have started to play hockey.  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Head teacher award- Y1– Jenson, for showing all the school values in class.   

        Y2– Edie May, for a fantastic start in the Squirrels class. 

Work on the Wall- Y1– Rupert, for his RE work . 

         Y2– Sid,  for his Charles Darwin work. 

We finished our class reading for pleasure book ‘The Owl Who was Afraid of the Dark’, by Jill Tomlinson. 

The Children found two more of her books in class. We had a vote and decided we are reading, ‘The Go-

rilla Who Wanted to Grown Up’, next. 

Reminders & Messages  

Prayer and Reflection week: 

Tuesday, Squirrels class will  walk to visit the Church, please check they have wellies and suitable clothes 
for that. Stay and Pray is in the afternoon followed by a Worship, all welcome to attend. 

 


